
 

The study can be accessed at: http://www.commonwealthfund.org/~/media/files/publications/fund-
report/2014/apr/1743_radley_aiming_higher_2014_state_scorecard_corrected_62314.pdf 

 

Wisconsin Ranked Among Top States for  
Health Care System Performance 
 
Background 
Wisconsin hospitals and other providers continue to aggressively pursue high quality care. That pursuit 
was recognized, yet again, in a recently released study from The Commonwealth Fund, a health policy 
foundation based in New York City. That study ranked Wisconsin among the top states in the nation in 
health system performance. 
 
Commonwealth Fund: A Scorecard on State Health Systems Performance 
The Commonwealth Fund’s report, Aiming Higher: Scorecard on State Health System Performance, 
2014, assesses states on 42 indicators of health care access, quality, costs, and outcomes over the 
2007–2012 period, which includes the Great Recession and precedes the major coverage expansions 
of the Affordable Care Act. (Radley, D. et al. 2014). 

The Scorecard tracks measures in four key dimensions: access and affordability; treatment and 
prevention; avoidable hospital use and cost; and healthy lives. Across multiple dimensions, multiple 
measures and multiple years, Wisconsin continues to rank in the top quartile of the nation.  
 
The report indicates there is still “widespread geographic variations in health system performance, 
providing benchmarks and illustrating opportunities to do better” (2014, p.3). In fact the report 
states there were “two-to-eightfold gaps between leading and lagging states on multiple indicators 
of health care access, quality, prevention, costs and outcomes,” (2014, p. 13).  
 

 



The following chart includes how much the country would save in costs and have overall better health 
if all states achieved the benchmarks set by top-performing states, like Wisconsin. 
 

 
WHA Position 
Wisconsin hospitals and health systems have demonstrated commitment to pursuing higher quality 
and cost efficient care for years. That is why WHA is concerned by Congressional policies – whether 
those be cost or quality related -- that would work to disadvantage high performing states like ours. 
While there is always room for improvement, this report is the latest confirmation that Wisconsin 
hospitals’ strong commitment to performance measurement, public reporting, and collaborative 
improvement is continue to drive our state’s high “value” status.  We encourage Congress to 
recognize the work we have done as it develops health care policies moving forward.  
 


